Quarterly Board Meeting

Chestnut on the Green Phase 1

June 23, 2008
Property Manager, Brett Kovel called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.

	Roll Call:

Board Attendees:   President, Carol Rettker; Vice President, Rick Dahl,  Secretary, Joan Rucker; Treasurer, Ann Dee; and Property Manager, Brett Kovel of Elite Management.  

Resident Attendees: Bob Wasik, Jim Novak, Kathleen & Richard Mladenik


General

Approval of minutes from the March 24, 2008 Board meeting: 
Motion: President, Carol Rettker, 2nd: Vice President, Rick Dahl, Vote:  All
Financial and Administrative Report- Elite Management
February 2008 Financial Report: Property Manager, Brett Kovel, read financial report.  Collections Report: No owners in collections.  Four owners one month behind.
Management Report – June: Property Manager, Brett Kovel reviewed management report.  He is waiting for a bid from HLC for snow removal.
Buildings and Grounds Report – Elite Management
Deck Staining Proposals – Two coats of transparent sealer on every deck this year.
Motion: President, Carol Rettker, 2nd: Vice President, Rick Dahl, Vote: All

Wood Replacement Proposal- Samples of replacement areas with different types of materials will be done by AAA Painting Contractors, Inc. Construction Division. 

Proposals to follow when material is selected.
Crack filling and patching proposals- Move completion to 2009
Motion:  Secretary, Joan Rucker; 2nd: Vice President, Rick Dahl, Vote: All

Open Discussion from Board
Topic:  Replacement of defective wood- A discussion of the condition of the wood that 


is in need of repair and the large number of areas that are affected is a concern of 

the Board.
Homeowner’s Insurance – Brett reported that many of the residents have 
submitted copies of their declaration page and suggested that residents should

add the Association as 3rd party in order to receive this information in the future. 
Open Forum for Residents
Topic:  Resident, Jim Novak suggested that lilies and reeds be planted in the south pond.
Adjournment
Motion to adjourn by Carol Rettker, 2nd Joan Rucker, Vote:  All approved.
Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joan Rucker, Secretary
